
February 26th, 1932
Dr. L.E. Murray, 
"The Palme",
San Fernando, 
Trinidad, B.V7.I.

Dear Dr. Murray,

Your letter of the 4th February has been 
sent on to me by our representative on the "Hew TTorthland", 
the Reverend H.J. Keith. Unfortunately, I had sueh an 
accumulation of work ahead of me that I was unable to make 
the trip, muoh to my regret*

There are two preparatory schools in Montreal 
both of which we can reaommend, Lower Canada College and 
Selwyn House School,3458 Redpath Street, the headman ter of 
which is I!r. G.H. Wanatall, Other Canadian schools which I 
believe have good preparatory departments are Bishop's College 
School, Lennoxvllle, Quebec - headmaster, Mr. Orwwford Griers 
Trinity College School, Port Hope, Ontario - headmaster. Rev. 
'It* F.G. Orchards Upper Canada College, Torontg,Ontario — 
headmaster, Dr. T7.L. Grants Ridley College, St. Catharines, 
Ontario - headmaster, Rev.R. Grifflthss Ashbury College, 
Ottawa, Ontario - headmaster, Rev. G.A. "'oollcombe.

I am asking II’. V’ ans tall to send you infor­
mation oonoerning his school, w ioh I hope will interest you.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


